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Elections Commissioner Mahinda
Deshapriya had invited representatives
from three different international
organisations including the FEMBoSA
and the Commonwealth while election
monitors from SAARC countries were
also expected to participate in electlon
monitoring.

In addition 35 election observers
from the Asian Network for Free and
Fair Elections(ANFREL) will arrive
on December 27 at the invitation of
People’s Action for Free and Fair
Elections (PAFFREL).



